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MRS KATHRYN WALSH
5 CORAL CL
AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

I would like to formally express my objection to this submission. There is no need for a Dan
Murphy store in Avalon. We already have numerous bottle shops in the surrounding area,
each of which has been a valued part of the community for many years. It is clear that these
local businesses would suffer significantly and may even close if a Dan Murphy were to open.
Furthermore, placing a day care center next to an alcohol store is quite unreasonable. Who
thought it was appropriate to mix alcohol with children? Additionally, parking and traffic are
already problematic, and the coexistence of both establishments would create considerable
chaos, particularly on Friday nights and weekends when local sports events are taking place
across the street. This submission should be rejected on these grounds and many more




